
Official Information request  - Bed capacity and occupancy at each DHB  
2016-2017
Thai Quoc Khanh to: OIA/LGOIMA requests at Ministry of Health 13/10/2018 10:32 p.m.

History: This message has been forwarded.

Dear Ministry of Health,

I have been searching for the number of bed at DHB and found that the the 
statistics on bed count by DHB from 20013 to 2015 are available. However, it 
seems that the bed count at each DHB in 2016 and 2017 have not been updated.

Could you please kindly provide me the number of available beds as well as 
occupancy rate at each DHB in 2016 and 2017.

Thank you very much for your consideration,

Yours faithfully,

Thai Quoc Khanh

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-8867-35a1d033@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is oiagr@moh.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to 
Ministry of Health? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=5305&d=qbvB2x_Lasd3JKj9rhktY67WC2mTdZ0PJKQ1N
L2PcA&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fchange%5frequest%2fnew%3fbody%3dministr
y%5fof%5fhealth

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the 
internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=5305&d=qbvB2x_Lasd3JKj9rhktY67WC2mTdZ0PJP00N
bmIJQ&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fhelp%2fofficers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask 
your web manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------


